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In sum, the dispensing of prescription drugs by physicians
increases consumers’ ability to choose among qualified providers
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of plx rmaceutical servieess— The*f%s{}ltiﬁg compeTiTion u;uvu.g
physicians and between physicians and pharmacists may produce _
lower prices and improved services. The recommendations
presented in the Report appear to call for regulatory action that
would not unreasonably interfere with a physician’s ability to
provide dispensing services. We do not oppose the concepts
embodied in these recommendations, but we cannot comment

definitively until we have seen specific proposed regulations.

We appreciate this opportunity to review the Report and give
you our comments on this 1mnnrt nt issue. If you have any
questions or would like to discuss our comments, - please call-
Assistant Director Michael D. McNeely at (202) 326-2904.

Slncerely yours,

frey I. Zuckerman
Director
Bureau of Competition
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